
 

Penshurst Primary School 
Winthorpe Road, First Lane 

Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 
HU13 9EX 

 

Hessle High School 
& Sixth Form College 

Tranby House, Heads Lane 
Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU13 0JQ 
 

Tel: 01482 648604 
Email: office@hessleacademy.com 

Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk 

The Hessle Academy comprises a through school of Penshurst Primary School and Hessle High School & Sixth Form College 
The Hessle Academy is part of The Consortium Academy Trust, Company Number: 07665828 whose registered office is Harland Way, Cottingham, HU16 5PX 

 

 
 

18 June 2025 

New School Admissions – Food Allergies/Dietary Needs 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
Dear parent / carer  
  
We are making final preparations for our transition event on Wednesday 9 – Friday 11 July and are 
looking forward to meeting your child. 
 
In readiness for this, we would be grateful if you could please let us know if your child has any food 
allergies/dietary requirements and complete the attached form. 
 
Please return it to office@hessleacademy.com or via the reception at Hessle High School if this is 
easier.  This information will be shared with our caterers who will then contact you to discuss your 
child’s need further if required. 
 
We would be grateful if you could please complete and return this form by 12:30pm on Friday 27 
June.  If we do not hear from you, we will assume that your child has no allergies/dietary 
requirements, and this is no action needed by you. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
   
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher 
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